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April 14, 2018 

RE: Chopped Romaine Lettuce linked to E. coli O157:H7 

 

Valued Clients: 

The CDC has reported E. Coli linked to Chopped Romaine grown in 
Yuma, Arizona ONLY. As of today, the CDC has YET to issue a recall 
on product coming from Yuma, AZ. 

Our Edible Cuts label Chopped Romaine Lettuce AND Mixed Chopped 
lettuces are grown from the California region. 

Please feel free to contact us directly should you have any further 
questions or concerns. We also welcome you to visit cdc.gov for more 
information. 

We will keep you apprised of any further developments. 

 

Thank you, 

Midwest Foods 

https://www.cdc.gov/ecoli/2018/o157h7-04-18/index.html

